
LEGAL NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING
Berne Zoning Board of Appeals

Notice is hereby given that the Berne Board of Zoning Appeals will hold a public 
hearing Monday June 11, 2018  starting at 6:00 pm in the Conference Room 
at Berne City Hall, 158 West Franklin Street, Berne, Indiana.

At that time, the Board will hear  the second of three hearings, Variance 
Request BZA 2018-3, filed by Joseph M.R. Schwartz on property he owns 
on U.S. 27 South; Adams County Parcel Number 01-11-09-100-018.000-017.   
Because the parcel of land is in the City of Berne’s fringe area, and because 
the parcel is currently zoned I-1 light industrial, the Schwartz’s are seeking a 
variance to build a 40x24 square foot barn and using 24x24 sq.ft of the barn 
for their residence.  

Legal Description

Parcel Number: 01-11-09-100-018.000-017

Deeded Acres: 3.63

Legal Description: S 434’ OF N 938’ OF W 363’ NW SEC 9 (3.63A)

Address: S US HIGHWAY 27 BERNE, IN 46711

Property Class: 100

			   Shannon Smitley, Director
			   Berne Plan Commission
			   5-25-2018
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